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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 

CC:  Tom Leahy, PFD 

 Brian McLaughlin, BPS 

 
From: James McGaffigan  
 Senior Project Manager  

 Public Facilities Department 
 

Project: William E. Carter School 

Re: Community Meeting Notice – William E. Carter School  

Date: December 28, 2020 

 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be holding the 2nd Community Meeting for 
the William E. Carter School Project Feasibility Study, currently in the Preferred Schematic Report phase 
(PSR). Per the MSBA regulations, the PSR summarizes the District’s chosen Preferred Schematic Design 
from the options studied during earlier phases (Preliminary Design Program) for the future William E. Carter 
School building.  

 
  Thursday, January 14, 2021 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.  

 
The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom 
 

 Please use the hyperlink below: 
 

https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/82897205966 
 

 

Please see attached meeting notice and post. 
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